



CCCECE ShoutOut! Amazon Funding

Sent on Behalf of Joel Gordon, CCCECE President:

A message from Patty Dilco, CCCECE Vice President of Public Relations

EXCITING NEWS FROM AMAZON.COM

Dear Colleagues,

Amazon has re-opened our fundraising account!

From Amazon.com: "As you may have heard, California Governor Jerry Brown has signed legislation repealing the law that had forced us to terminate our California Associates. We are pleased to invite all California Associates whose accounts were closed due to the prior legislation to re-enroll in the Associates Program."

What does that mean to you? You can now go to www.cccece.org, click on the Amazon advertisement in the side navigation panel, and you should be diverted to your Amazon page. Three to seven percent of your purchase will be donated to CCCECE!

It is that easy. So ... spend early and often. Consider buying your child development center office supplies and/or diapers and wipes. You can also purchase all of your holiday supplies and gifts. Please pass the link forward to your friends and family; this is a sustainable, long term support for our organization.

Best regards, Patty Dilko Vice President of Public Relations CCCECE